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Dear Ms Simpson 

I support this proposal to build a much-needed community sports facility in the village.
The Hall that is to be demolished, to make way for this community facility, has sat in a 
state of terrible disrepair for decades.
It is of little architectural interest/value, and its loss, inconsequential.
Conversely, the War Memorial is of great local value. It is pleasing to see that only 
minor adjustment to the boundary wall is necessary to provide access to the 
community facility.
Councillors should grant planning permission andoverturn the Officer's decision: a 
decision not taken in the interests of our growing community.

Sincerely,
Harvey Alexander  


